
From: 

S,ent: 11 May 2020 13 :4 7 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: Com pfa i1nts re dust from Bow East ( my r,ef 19/38434/PODUC_) 

Whilst we, don't have an address for the complainant, the video seems to show a locati1on somewhere in the Fish 

Island or Hackney Wkk areas. Both are in lBTH. In addition the videos show the dust blowing over the Lea into 

LBTH. I have checked the Windfinder web site and the wind appears to have been bowing from the North or North 

east both today and yesterday. Despite the site being physically i1n LBN, there are neither complaints nor 1(currently) 

dose by receptors in Newham who would be i1mpacted by dust from thi1s site. As the compllai1nant appears to be in 

LBTH it is up to LBTH to take acti1on (sorry Mo�!). 

I wo,uld again emphasise the inadvisability of i1ntroducing new housing adjacent to thi1s site as set in my emai1I of 12 

January ( end osed) 
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